
CLI October 14th, 2016 Update 
 

CLI Cedar Point SEASON PASS 

WINNERS! 
Congratulations to Val, Tom, Joe, Andy, Bill, Matt, Marcia, Alan, Jeff, Fred, Brenda, and Nolberto!  CLI will be taking 
these 12 winners up to Cedar Point this month to get their own 2017 season pass.  Don’t worry if you didn’t win-- 

CLI staff will be running lots of day trips up to Cedar Point in October and all season next year. 

 

And now-- for John’s usual excuses & apologies: 

CLI offered post-race refreshments at 16 
West Main Street uptown Norwalk for 
FTMC’s Siren Run 5K last Friday night, 
September 23rd.  This was our first public 
event in the space, but we are looking 
forward to hosting more in the future.  Real 
beer drinkers will be happy to hear that a 
lot more people wanted the Goose Island 
Octoberfest than the Bud Light.  

It gives me hope.  

 

REMINDER -- REMINDER -- REMINDER -- REMINDER 
Christie Lane Industries’ (CLI) phone numbers have changed!  It’s hard to change a 40+ year old habit, but it is not 

possible to reach the workshop by dialing the HCBDD any more.  

To call the workshop production floor, call 419-706-5135.  To reach the day services (non-voc), call 419-706-0218 



CLI STARTS COMMUNITY-BASED EVENING & WEEKEND PROGRAMS ON MONDAY NOVEMBER 

7TH.  CLI CALENDAR OF WHAT IS AVAILABLE IN NOVEMBER IS ATTACHED TO THIS 

NEWSLETTER AND CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE AT ​WWW.CHRISTIELANE.COM​.  DON’T BE 

SHY! 

 
FREE FOOD!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 
Dennis Stieber is offering a FREE breakfast for all clients and staff 
TOMORROW​ Saturday, October 1 from 9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. at CLI 
lunchroom in celebration of his 57TH Birthday.  Family members can come for 
a nominal fee of 57 cents.  Proceeds to go towards Memorial Garden in back of 
Workshop 

 
…………………………………………………………………………….. 
GET READY FOR ZOMBIE INDUSTRIES--  
 
NEW VENUE THIS YEAR--  

NORWALK FURNITURE 
 

OCTOBER 27TH 6PM-7:30PM 
 

HAUNTED HOUSE  
& AREA FOODBANKS FUNDRAISER 

(PEOPLE FOOD - NOT ZOMBIE FOOD - NO BODY PARTS) 
 

 

We wish a fond goodbye to Kelly Sommers! 

Thank you for your hard work keeping CLI’s 

transportation system running over the last 9 

months of our transition away from HCBDD.  All 

of us wish you well in your future endeavors. 

http://www.christielane.com/

